

Term 1, Week 8 2020

Dear Parents/Caregivers - Greetings, Kia Ora, Talofa

As you are have probably heard our school is closed to all students except children of essential services for the next 48 hours and will be closed to all students from midnight of Wednesday.

We have a Pandemic plan in place and part of that has been preparing to support your child/ren's learning. We will be sending out learning activities for students on a Monday and Wednesday via email, Facebook and Seesaw.

We will also be emailing a list of websites that students can use to support their learning

You are welcome to email your child's teacher but please be aware that not all staff have internet connections at home. You are welcome to email me if you cannot get in touch with your child's teacher. Frances McCarthy and Tute Porter Samuels are also available via email.

Email addresses are as follows:

Allison Burdon – principal@wainuiomata.school.nz

Tute Porter-Samuels – tutep@wainuiomata.school.nz

Frances McCarthy - francesm@wainuiomata.school.nz

Sid Koia - sidk@wainuiomata.school.nz

Lisa Ramcharan – <u>lisar@wainuiomata.school.nz</u>

Luke Hudson – Lukeh@wainuiomata.school.nz

Deb Neho – debn@wainuiomata.school.nz

Jay McCarthy – jaym@wainuiomata.school.nz

Christina Cameron-Jones – christinscj@wainuiomata.school.nz

Teresa Curran – teresac@wainuiomata.school.nz

Kylie Chapman – kyliec@wainuiomata.school.nz

Georgina Kelly – georginak@wainuiomata.school.nz

Brenda Williams – brendaw@wainuiomata.school.nz

I appreciate that this is a very difficult time for everyone – as the Prime Minister said please take care of yourselves!

I will continue to send out updates during the time the school is closed via Facebook and email.

Further information can be found on Covid-19.govt.nz

Govt.nz

Keep safe and take care

Hei konei ra - Kind regards

Allison Rundon

Allison Burdon

Principal